STAHCOM LTD

St Albans and Harpenden Practice Based Commissioning Group

Parkbury House Surgery

St Peters Street

AL1 3HD

19th December 2007 

Ms Anne Walker

Chief Executive

West Herts Primary Care Trust

Charter House

Dear Anne

Re: Position of West Herts Hospital Trust

Thank you for your attendance at our PBC Leads Meeting.  We have subsequently had opportunities to discuss the issues raised, as outlined in your letter to the Trust.

The consensus of the West Herts Leads representing localities is that we are most reluctant to support the proposal of a loan to the Acute Trust from PCT underspend.  We feel, at this stage, this would give the wrong message (whatever the conditions of the loan might be) and would be counterproductive in terms of effort and morale to the PBC localities.

As we discussed with you, we would welcome any opportunity of engagement to try and help the situation, other than this.

I would be very grateful if you could include the PBC Leads on any further correspondence regarding this matter.

With best wishes and seasonal greetings

Roger Sage

CC
Ian Isaac, WatCom

Mark Jones, DacCom

Margaret Stockham, Hertsmere
Chair: Dr Roger Sage                                                                                   CEO: Mo Girach

“Local GP practices working solely for the wellbeing of local patients”


